FROM THE GUARDIANS OF SOVEREIGNTY

INTERNATIONAL TRIBUNAI
FOR NATURAL JUSTICE

INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS JUDGE "SEALED
OFFICE" ROBBED IN MELBOURNE DURING LOCKDOWN!

While we were in lockdown the enemies of freedom have been busy in their action to curtail what little
is left of our human rights in these perilous and treacherous times and we the patriotic men and
women of the Minutemen call on all Australians and friends of Australia to assist in calling forth a full
and open public enquiry in proper judicial and natural justice terms in respect of the continued attacks
on the Chief Justice of the International Tribunal for Natural Justice, Sir John Walsh of Brannagh.

Matters have taken a sinister turn in recent days. It started on Wednesday the 5" of August, when Sir
John was given 2 hours-notice by way of a government directive (the Daniel Andrews martial law
system) that he had to vacate his apartment and his office in the hotel complex in Melbourne which
the government had ordered to be closed, and Sir John moved to other premises on the basis that
neither the hotel complex nor the work of the International Tribunal was “essential or necessary”.

This was later confirmed when the Premiers Department stated that “the human rights work for
indigenous Australians was not necessary as indigenous people were ‘non-essentiall” So, in two
hours Sir John had managed to put together the essential things he needed including his passports,
security passes and his laptop to be moved to emergency accommodation, leaving behind his
extensive files on both national and international matters.

The rooms were locked, and assurances were given that security would be assigned to the building
which would be completely sealed. Now move forward 11 weeks -, still in lockdown and Sir John still
in emergency accommodation and he is told that if he attempts to access his office not only will he be
fined $5000 per day and then imprisoned, but the Hotel Building owners would be fined $900,000.

Then this week Sir John received an anonymous message advising that “two trustees” had obtained
access to and had taken, all the files and books and papers from his office without any explanation as
to how anyone could access a locked office in a sealed building. So, if anyone doubts that we now
live under martial law, this only confirms what we have experienced and will continue to experience
until the present Junta is overthrown.

Please pass this along to everyone on your mailing or email list or social media contact list. If they
can do this to a Judge of an International Tribunal, they can do this to anyone. They can and will do it
to all.



